
 
 

 
This year, as part of Beezee's ongoing development, we are looking to launch 

a new summer programme for families! 
 

To help us plan this programme, we are seeking help from the people most 
important to us – YOU, the community!  Your thoughts, feelings and 

experiences are at the heart of what we do, and by taking part in this feedback, 
you will be helping families and communities to access our support and to 

elevate the voices and needs of the Gloucestershire communities. 
 

The questionnaire takes less than 3 minutes to complete! 
 

The feedback you provide us with will be treated anonymously. 


